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A word from Mrs Lawrence...
This week we have been focussing on kindness and in assembly we have revisited our role in
our "be kind to everyone" rule. The children have been thinking about the ways in which they
demonstrate this across school this week. It has been great to see how positively the children
have interacted with each other. Our Stars of the Week have been selected based on their
special acts of kindness.


Our school library has been revamped and is looking great! The children have been enjoying
looking at the ranges of books, choosing their reading books for home and exploring their
class selections.


Next week is Anti-Bullying week and we will be focusing on how we manage and resolve
conflicts, in order to help ourselves and support our peers. In each class, we will be doing lots
of focussed work around what bullying is, how to identify bullying and what we can do to stop
it. To end Anti-Bullying week, we will be raising money for Children in Need. The theme this
year is ‘Together we can change young lives’.


Have a good weekend
Mrs Lawrence

Anti Bullying Week
Next week we will be focusing on ‘Reaching Out’ to help ourselves and support our peers. In
each class, we will be doing lots of focussed work around what bullying is, how to identify
bullying and what we can do to stop it. 



On Monday 14th November, we encourage all children to wear odd socks to celebrate that
each one of us are unique.

Children in Need
To end Anti-Bullying week, we will be raising money for Children in Need. The theme this year
is ‘Together we can change young lives’. 




Celebrations
Star of the Week


Daffodils: Hettie 

Roses: Troy
Tulips: Lauren
Lilies: Willow



On Friday 18th November it would be wonderful if everyone could wear something that makes
you feel good. 


Christmas Dates
KS1 (Nursery, Reception, Y1 and Y2) Christmas Production
Thursday 8th December at 2pm
Friday 9th December at 9.15am


KS2 (Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6) Christmas Production
Monday 12th December at 2pm
Tuesday 13th December at 10.15am


Whole School Panto Trip
Wednesday 14th December


Christmas Lunch
Thursday 15th December - this will be available on ParentPay to pre-order as usual. Please can
we ask that parents order their child’s Christmas Lunch as soon as possible (it should be
available to order from the beginning of December). Thank you.


Christmas Jumper Day
Friday 16th December


Fab 50!
A huge well done to Savannah who is our first ‘Fab 50!’ pupil. She has spent time reading her
school books and own books at home and has successfully achieved 50 reads! To celebrate
this, she has chosen a book from our special selection to keep. But has she stopped there?
Absolutely not! She is already pushing for the next 50 reads! Well done Savannah, what an
inspiration! 


Attendance

https://cdn.smore.com/u/2549/0bef51c6c8b1b2b3278eec0c386aac07.jpeg


Our school target is 97%


Sunflowers: 100%
Daffodils: 85.20%
Roses: 91.92%
Tulips: 92.86%
Lilies: 91.17%


Overall: 90.83%

Reminder...
Please ensure children stay home for 48 hours after any episode of diarrhoea or vomiting.
This is to ensure that this is not passed to other children within school. Thank you for your
help with this.

Key dates for your diary
Monday 14th November - Odd socks day
Friday 18th November - Wear something that makes you feel good - Children in Need
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Best wishes
Mrs Lawrence
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